Karen Edwards

From:

Michael Behrendt

Sent:

Wednesday, June 12, 2019 9:55 AM

Subject:

Eversource - addendum from Ellen Karelitz

To the Planning Board, Please see the second email from Ellen Karelitz below.

Michael Behrendt

Durham Town Planner Town of Durham 8 Newmarket Road Durham, NH 03824 (603) 868-8064 www.ci.durham.nh.us

From: Ellen Karelitz [mailto:ellenkare51@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 8:54 AM

To: Michael Behrendt

Cc: Todd Selig

Subject: addendum

Dear Michael and Planning Board Members,

I want to emphasize, from my experience with tree cutting here on Madbury Rd., that it is not just the tree canopy that is effected. Understory trees, shrubs and plants will also be damaged since the fastest, cheapest way is to cut the trees into pieces and then lower those pieces, none too gently, onto the ground, crushing whatever is underneath--unless, of course, they chop everything underneath down first, as they started to do with our rhododendrons.

Just understand what this process is. If you do decide to proceed, you will need to explain it thoroughly to residents. We were consulted about the trees to be removed from our property on Madbury Rd., but were not warned about the collateral damage.

Sincerely, Ellen Karelitz. 113 Madbury Rd.